
 
 

  

Monday 
Pink- Be Proud! 

Purple- You’re a Role Model! 
Blue-Smart Choices 

Green -Ready for a Challenge! 
Yellow- Don’t Give Up! 
Orange- Take a Break 

Red- Time to Adjust 

Tuesday 
Pink- Be Proud! 

Purple- You’re a Role Model! 
Blue-Smart Choices 

Green -Ready for a Challenge! 
Yellow- Don’t Give Up! 
Orange- Take a Break 

Red- Time to Adjust 

Wednesday 
Pink- Be Proud! 

Purple- You’re a Role Model! 
Blue-Smart Choices 

Green -Ready for a Challenge! 
Yellow- Don’t Give Up! 
Orange- Take a Break 

Red- Time to Adjust 

Thursday 
Pink- Be Proud! 

Purple- You’re a Role Model! 
Blue-Smart Choices 

Green -Ready for a Challenge! 
Yellow- Don’t Give Up! 
Orange- Take a Break 

Red- Time to Adjust 

Friday 
Pink- Be Proud! 

Purple- You’re a Role Model! 
Blue-Smart Choices 

Green -Ready for a Challenge! 
Yellow- Don’t Give Up! 
Orange- Take a Break 

Red- Time to Adjust 
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December 13, 2019 

Important Notes: 
~Our school will be having a Pajama Movie Party on Dec 20th. 
We will also have games and fun activities in our classroom 
that day. Most students have done great earning their 
punches for great choices, and our hallways are looking 
festive! (see our door at right.) It has been a wild past 2 
weeks with our snow days, but students have been doing 
great at being flexible.  
 
Reading: Next week we will take a break from our reading series 
and read some great Christmas stories! We will be discussing 
challenges in the stories and plot. For our short week after break, 
we will be reading a story called Rosa and Blanca. 
 
Spelling:. Although we had a short week, we took our test today. 
Depending on how students did we will work on compound words 
next week. Words will be basketball, bathtub, someone, backyard, 
weekend, driveway, something, bedtime, birthday,  raindrop, 
riverbank,  mailbox. There will be no new words for the two day 
week after break, but we will finish up compound words if 
needed.  
 

Math: Next week we will spend the week practicing some of 
different subtraction skills, including adding distances between 
two numbers to subtract 2-digit numbers. (This skill helps push 
students toward being able to solve problems using mental math.)  
 
Language/Writing: We have been continuing our Explanatory 
Writing by creating a writing piece for the hall. Next week, we will 
finish up our Possessive Noun unit. (hopefully!)   
 
Science: We continued doing coding activities this week, as it was 
Computer Science Education Week. Our 2nd grade class joined 
millions of other students in coding activities during the Hour of 
Code week. 
 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

12/16- Mrs. Dubord out- Sub 

teacher 

12/16- Santa’s Secret 

Workshop- Please send in 

labeled envelope with money 

if you would like your child to 

shop. 

 

 
December 20th- 

Schoolwide PJ Movie Party 
 

Dec 23-Jan 1- Christmas 
Break 

 
 

Snow Day Snow Day 
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